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The Committee on Academic Performance is pleased to  welcome Eric Berson, Speed, Jessica 
Stumbo, Medicine, and Enid Trucios-Haynes, Law, to our ranks and to the ULAA Board.  
 
At its first meeting of the year on 23  September,  the Committee received a comprehensive 
report on Athletics Compliance Services from the Associate Athletic Director of Compliance, 
Matt Banker as well as a report on Student-Athlete enrollment units and majors from Assistant 
Athletic Director of Student Services, Scott Sallade.  The FAR reported on her “Scoop on the 
NCAA and ACC” presentation at the A&S New Faculty Orientation and on the  “Autonomy” 
issues that are under scrutiny by the ACC.  CAP is in process of forming its sub-committees for 
the academic year and plans to meet twice a month since the committee got a late start!   
 
ACC Faculty Athletics Representatives will meet on the Duke Campus on October 8 and 9, in 
conjunction with the Athletic Directors, Senior Women Administrators, and ACC Commissioner 
and staff.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Elaine Wise, FAR   
 


